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 PREMA Donates Exercise Equipment  

PREMA recently donated a multi-station weight  

machine to The Body Shop.   

The Body Shop, serving the Hemingford area  
community, has been averaging over 90 classes-a-
month to a lifespan of ages. Classes include: Cardio 
Dance, Cardio and Strength Circuits, GROOVE,  

IȅŘǊŀǳƭƛŎ /ƛǊŎǳƛǘǎΣ aŜƴΩǎ IȅŘǊŀǳƭƛŎ /ƛǊŎǳƛǘǎΣ YƛŎƪōƻȄƛƴƎΣ tƛ¸ƻΣ th¦b5Σ tƻǿŜǊ 
CSI, Swim and Conditioning, Tai Chi, Water Aerobics, Yoga, and Yoga for 50+. 

The fitness center has continued providing 24/7 access to equipment with a 
number of Hemingford area residents taking advantage and has generously  
received donations from Box  Butte General Hospital, BNSF, the Alliance YMCA 
and PREMA. 

They have been excited at the number of additional offerings and how the  
community has sought to expand upon opportunities to use the space for  
community betterment. In addition to the regularly scheduled classes and 
equipment room access, they are also maximizing the space by holding the  
annual Hemingford Alumni Banquet, Salsa Lessons, graduation receptions, and 
much more. 

They are thrilled to continue providing such a  

wonderful asset to the Hemingford community and 

the main street with all membership dues invested 

back into the center for expanded equipment, class 

offerings, and to the building for continued  

community benefit. Thank you to the many  

community members, instructors, and volunteers 

that make The Body Shop the wonderfully,  

supportive environment they strive to be. 

PREMA is a proud supporter of programs and  

activities which foster the well-being and economic  

development of the communities in the service  

area. PREMA Manager, Ryan 

Reiber with Jessica Davies, 

Fitness Instructor 
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     Abigail Bright  

      Taylor Vasa  

   Faith Rohrbouck  

PREMA recently purchased a new two-man bucket truck, which will replace the 1997 bucket truck.  After the 

truck was delivered the linemen received training. 
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